
 

 

 

 

 

 

Providence Alaska Medical Center is partnering with Alaska  
Native Medical Center, Alaska Regional Hospital and Anchorage 
Neighborhood Health Center to offer free drive-through  
COVID-19 testing to the community.  

The testing is available beginning March 16 at 4115 Lake Otis 
Parkway, near the intersection of Lake Otis and East 42nd Avenue. 

People must have a referral 
before being tested; those 
without a referral will not be 
tested. Referrals can be 
obtained during a live, phone 
or virtual appointment with a 
clinician.   

Testing involves collecting  
a swab from the nose, which is then sent to a lab for testing. People 
will be contacted with results as soon as they are available.  

Hours:  9 a.m.-7 p.m. seven days a week; photo ID required. 
For the safety of you and others, please follow marked traffic 
directions at the test-collection site.  
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